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First of all, I would like to thank the Stichting Oosters Instituut for its contribution to the 
cost of travel to and participation in the 12th MANASSA International Conference on 
Indonesian Manuscripts, hold in Bandung, 4-7 August 2008. There I have presented my 
paper entitled “Syair Syurga: a devotional literary text in an early Malay printed book from 
Sumatra”. Two weeks later, on my trip back to the Netherlands, I stopped in Kuala Lumpur. 
There I also presented the paper at the Scholar’s Discourse in the IAMM, the Islamic Arts 
Museum Malaysia, on 22 August 2008. I received helpful comments from the participants of 
these academic events, which are very valuable for me to revise this paper. I will submit the 
revised paper to a relevant international journal to be published. A copy of the paper has 
been sent to Prof. Dr. Jan Just Witkam, the Secretary of the Oosters Stichting Instituut. Once 
again, I would like to thank the Stichting Oosters Instituut for financial support which 
enabled me to travel to Indonesia and Malaysia. 
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